
St Philip Westbrook News 

Our Learning Swimming 

We will be going swimming every 

Thursday afternoon. The children 

will need their swimming kit in 

school every Thursday. Please 

remember the following: 

Girls need to have hair tied back 

and no earrings (or a swimming 

cap to cover them). 

Boys need short swimming shorts 

or trunks (long shorts are not 

permitted). 

If your child has any medical 

requirements, please ensure you 

have spoken to the office and 

completed the appropriate form so 

that  medication can be 

administered if necessary. 
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A reminder that high frequency words 

will be issued this week to be tested next 

week.  Please ensure your child can spell 

and use them correctly in their writing.  

We will also retest any HFW your child 

has not yet  spelt correctly. 

Welcome back!  We 

hope you all had a 

lovely Easter. It’s hard 

to believe that we only 

have a term left in year 

four, but we have lots 

to fit in before the 

summer!  Our new 

project about the 

Vikings is well 

underway now and we 

are looking forward to 

our visit to Weaver Hall 

Museum next week. 

 

 

This half term, we will be 

focusing on the following 

areas: 

Maths: decimals, money, 

mass, volume and length. 

English: fantasy/historical 

stories (Beowolf) and 

information texts and 

newspaper reports. 

Science: animals, including 

humans. 

History: the Viking 

Invasions. 

DT: mouldable materials. 

PE: swimming and rugby. 

RE: prayer. 

ICT: ipads. 

MFL: Spanish, including 

cultural traditions and  

festivals. 

Weaver Hall Museum 

A reminder that our visit takes 

place on Wednesday 3rd May 

2017. The children will need a 

water bottle, a packed lunch 

and a coat. They will return to 

school before the end of the 

school day. 

See your child’s class 

page on the website for 

details of PE days.  

Children should have their Book 

Bags and reading records in 

school every day.   

Please remember that all children 

should wear school uniform, as 

outlined in the School Policy.   

In PE, we are very lucky to have Warrington Wolves working with us . We will be improving our ball 

skills, developing team work and there will be a tournament at the end of the course. 


